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    PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

- CANCELLATION - 
 

Homelessness Initiatives Commission 
SPECIAL MEETING  

 
Previously scheduled for  

Friday, 13 June 2025 
9:00AM – 11AM 

 
Edward Ball Building 

214 N. Hogan Street – 8th Floor 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Homelessness Initiatives Commission (HIC) has 
cancelled a previously advertised in-person special meeting on Friday, 13 June 2025.  
 
The next scheduled meeting for the HIC will be a Board meeting scheduled for 
Monday, 14 July 2025, 9:00 AM-10:30 AM, at the Ed Ball Building, Room 851, 8th 
Floor, 214 N Hogan Street, Jacksonville, FL 32202. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice or would like to receive a copy of the 
agenda and/or meeting materials, please contact Kenny Logsdon 
(Logsdon@coj.net).     
 

Pursuant to the American with Disabilities Act, accommodations for persons with disabilities are 
available upon request. Please allow 1-2 business days notification to process; last minute requests 

will be accepted, but may not be possible to fulfill. Please contact Disabled Services Division at:  
V(904) 255-5472, TTY-(904) 255-5475, or email your request to karat@coj.net. 
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